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The Master Index provides indexes to the reports and the forty 
supporting volumes of the two major official investigations of 
the assassination of President John F. Kennedy—the first, by 
the Warren Commission in 1964, and the second, by the House 
Select Committee on Assassinations in 1979. These massive 
historical reports with their accompanying volumes of hear- 
ings and exhibits were published with little or no internal 
indexation. The Master Index fills the gap by providing a series 
of indexes which introduce order and enable accessibility to - 
information in this immense body of evidence. It is an — 
indispensable tool to researchers and investigators interested 
in the JFK assassination and to students of governmental 
investigatory processes. 

Part I of the Master Index deals with the report of the House 
Select Committee on Assassinations. It provides individual 
indexes to the report and to each of the fourteen volumes of 
appendices; a subject index consisting of numerous topics and 
sub-topics, with references under each heading to relevant 
material in each of the volumes; a comprehensive name index 
providing relevant citations for each name in each of the 
volumes; and a key to names, classifying the individuals 
according to identity and function. 

Part II of the Master Index consists of the 1966 Subject Index 
to the Warren Report and the Hearings and Exhibits, which has 
been out of print for many years but is still being sought by 
students and researchers. This subject index covers the Warren 
Report and its twenty-six volumes of hearings and documenta- 
tion. It also provides a selected name index and a key to 
names. 

About the authors: Sylvia Meagher is an authority on the JFK 
assassination and the author SPaccessories After the Fact: The 
Warren Commission, uthorities, and the Report. She 
compiled the Subject Index to the Warren Report and is the 
author of flumerous magazine articles. Gary Owens is an 
associate professor of history at Huron College in Ontario. He 
is a graduate of the University of Nebraska and received his 
Ph.D. at the University of Wisconsin. He has lectured fre- 
quently about the JFK assassination. 

SCARECROW PRESS, INC. 
P.O. Box 656, Metuchen, N.J. 08840 


